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Comments: I have had a place on Seeing Lake for 75 years.  As it is, Paws Up is taking over Seeley Lake.  I

know for a fact that 90% of Seeley residents do not want this to happen.  The reason people live and spend their

summers at the lake is to get rid of crowds of people.  Because Paws Up has taken over all the hotels and motels

in Seeley for their employees, we no longer have any place for summer people to stay during the summer or

winter.  This does not help our local restaurants and businesses as these seasons bring in the majority of their

income.  Holland Lake has always been a pristine lake and area to visit.  I would hate to see the property turned

into a big commercial property.  The Forest Service should turn the property into another beautiful campground

for everyone to enjoy and leaving the woods and trails untouched.  I have friends who have cabins on the lake

and they are there for the peace and quiet that the area is known for.  Please, please do not turn this properly

over for commercial use!  It would be a tragedy.


